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22 February 2011 

 

 

STATEMENT 

 

With reference to the today’s suspension of MTA, ETF, SeDeX, MOT and Idem 

markets, Borsa Italiana confirms what already stated during the day.  

 

Due to a technical issue on DDMPlus, real time data feed service used by the 

majority of domestic operators, Borsa Italiana decided to suspend trading on its 

markets until the complete restoring of such service.  

 

Borsa Italiana, further to apologise and to express its displeasure, is working to 

avoid this situation in the future. 

The Exchange acted, as usual, with the aim to grant equal disclosure to all 

market participants. 
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